
Happy New Year and thanks for a nice week! 
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We will be sending out form letters related to attendance in the near future.  If your child has 
missed more than ten days of school, excused or non-excused, you will most likely receive one 
of these letters.  Do not panic if you receive one! We understand that there are extended 
illnesses and family responsibilities that come up.  These letters are just a reminder to maintain 
consistent attendance going forward.  

District policy and definitions related to attendance and truancy are found here: 

https://www.waterfordschools.org/board_members/district_policies/policies/series_5000_-
_students 

PRESCHOOL LOTTERY NEWS: 

Lottery Entrance Form -
 https://www.waterfordschools.org/cms/one.aspx?pageId=24893843.  The lottery will run from 
January 4 until February 9, 2024 and families will be notified by March 1, 2024. 

Have a great weekend! 
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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Scoliosis screenings for female students in Grade 5 will be 

starting on Wednesday and Thursday, January 10th & 11th 

2024. 

Simply stated, Scoliosis is a sideways curvature of the spine. In 

it’s early years, it is painless and appears gradually, especially 

during the early teenage years.  Approximately 7 to 10% of 

children in this age group develop Scoliosis, and 2 to 3 % will 

require treatment.  If the condition is detected early and  

appropriately treated, spine deformity can be prevented.  

The procedure for screening is simple. The school nurse will 

inspect the student’s spine as she stands and bends forward. If 

your child has a possible curvature, you will be notified  

immediately and it will be recommended that you take your 

child to your family physician, pediatrician, or an orthopedist 

for further examination.  

If you do not wish to have your child screened at school, please 

contact the Nurse directly @860-442-4331, or in writing @ 

wdoyon@waterfordschools.org prior to the screening date. 

Also, a note for all parents: Please provide and maintain a  
complete and seasonally appropriate change of clothing for 
your child in school at all times. The Health Room CANNOT be 
responsible to provide or support your child in this matter.  

Cold weather is here and your child is outside for recess and a 
variety of school activities. It is suggested they have a warm 
jacket, as well as a set of gloves/mittens and a hat when in 
school. 

If you need any assistance in providing these items for your 
child, please reach out to the Health Room and/or School Social 
Worker Aja Filardi directly. 
 

Thank you, 

Wendy Doyon RN 

School Nurse  

January 5, 2024 

SAVE THE DATE:  
Jan. 10 & 11—scoliosis  
screenings for 5th grade girls 
Jan. 15—No School—MLK jr. Day 
jan. 17– BOE special meeting about 
school security—OSW  
café 6:30pm 
jan. 24—OSO meeting 5:15pm 
jan. 26—OSO movie night 6:30pm 

Joseph Macrino 

Principal 

jmacrino@waterfordschools.org 

Kathy Kerwin 

Secretary 

kkerwin@waterfordschools.org 

Wendy Doyon 

School Nurse 

wdoyon@waterfordschools.org 
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Emergency school closings and/or delayed openings are  

announced through our automatic notification system School 

Messenger (phone, email and text), via social media on the 

Waterford Public Schools website www.waterfordschools.org 

and X @WPS_CT and on the following radio and television 

stations.  Early dismissals are announced by 11:00 A.M. 

Emergency School 

Closings &  

DELAYED OPENINGS 

TELEVISION 

WFSB-TV Channel 3 

WTNH-TV Channel 8 

WVIT-TV Channel 30 

FOX CT  Channel 6 

RADIO 

WCTY 97.7 FM 

WRCH 100.5 FM 

WKNL 100.9 FM 

WNLC 98.7 FM 

WTIC 96.5 FM 

WZMX 93.7 FM 

WTIC 1080 AM 

WICH 1310 AM 

http://www.waterfordschools.org




Revised Waterford Public Schools Calendar 

for the 2023-2024 School Year 



Revised Elementary Letter Rotation  

Schedule for the 2023-2024 School Year 















January PRE-K  
breakfast and lunch menu 



January K-12 breakfast and lunch menus 












